
 

 

 

 

Business Matters @ Sac State 
 

TOPIC: CFS – Outage and Updates 

 

DATE:  November 10, 2022 

TO:  Campus Business Partners 

FROM: Tabitha Leeds, Senior Director of Accounting Services 

 

CFS is receiving an update. 

The Chancellor’s Office and Campus Partners have been working to update CFS. To 
transition the upgrades into production the system will need to be down for several 
days. The system will be unavailable between November 18th @ 5pm through 
November 21st @ 9am.   

If you would like more information about the updates, the application guide is at the 
link below.  

https://www.csus.edu/administration-business-affairs/financial-
services/_internal/_documents/bprt-2022-2023/2022.10/03.cfs-9.2-mp-5.0-
application-updates.pdf  

 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notice, please contact Accounting 
Services, accts-01@skymail.csus.edu, or ext. 86826. 
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